
 

 

 

 

21st October 2020 

 

                                                                                        

Jingle Bells Flashmob – Get involved! 

 

Dear Year 3-6 Violinists and Cellists, 

Music Masters are looking for students to be part of an exciting opportunity to perform in a virtual 

ensemble of ‘Jingle Bells’. The finished video will be shown at an online evening of performances for 

our families, supporters and donors to see at 7pm on Tuesday 1st December on 

www.musicmasters.org.uk. 

By being part of this event, you will be helping Music Masters to raise important funds for our work! 

The video will also be published on Music Masters’ social media channels for you to admire and 

share with family! 

The video will involve Music Masters students, champions and teachers and we hope it will spread 

some festive joy during these challenging times! 

In order to participate your child will need: 

• A violin or cello 

• Music, which you can get on the link below  

• A device, connected to a pair of headphones, to play along with whilst performing. 

• Another device to record image and sound on (phone/tablet, etc) 

To sign up and access everything you need to take part go to the website below: 

www.musicmasters.org.uk/jingle-bells/ 

 

The deadline for signing up and submitting a video is 5pm on Wednesday 11th November. Sadly, we 

will not be able to accept videos after this. 

If you have any questions, please contact Music Masters’ Fundraising Coordinator, Beth Nicholson, 

at beth@musicmasters.org.uk.  

All the very best, 

Beth 

 

 

 

Year 3-6 Violinists and Cellists 

http://www.musicmasters.org.uk/jingle-bells/
mailto:beth@musicmasters.org.uk

